# September NEWSLETTER

## **Director's Message!**

Parent and/or guardians, if you are interested in being part of our Parent Advisory Committee (PAC), please notify your child's teacher.

\*\*TWO parents will be selected for classrooms 110, 114, and 116 each and ONE parent for classrooms 130, 136, and 137 each.

If you are interested in volunteering and supporting our center, please contact Sally-Student Service Coordinator to complete and submit form.

It is highly recommended to support 5 hours per month in your child's classroom.

# <u>Upcoming Events</u>

\* Adjustments have been made to the annual calendar, please be aware of the following dates:

09/04: Labor Day- Center

Closed

09/06: ASI Reading

Program

09/07: Earthquake Drill

09/13: Fire Drill

09/15: Back to School

Night

3:15-4:00pm

09/19: Parent Advisory

Committee Meeting (PAC)

4-5pm

09/28: Lockdown Drill

# LA Galaxy Family Night Don't forget to complete the survey! Scan QR code

# Attendance Awareness Month

At the CDC, we emphasize the importance of building strong foundation of trust, consistency, and attendance. When a child misses school, they not only miss out on academic learning but on important social growth as well. Attendance Awareness Month is our way of ensuring all families and children understand the importance of coming to school each and every day. This month, we'll be celebrating with four fun days - Neon Day, College T-Shirt Day, Superhero Day, and Sports Day. We hope you and your child will join in the fun as they learn why showing up to school has an impact on their future.

09/06: Neon Day

09/13: College T-shirt Day

09/20: Superhero Day

09/27: Sports Day

## **Education**

Photographs can play a significant part in your child's life and learning experience. Children will learn to make a connection between photos and written print when photos are displayed with labeling or documentation. Pictures can support a child's transition into a new environment such as a new school or home.

We encourage our families to share family pictures and special moments with their child's teachers to display in our classrooms. When children find their photo in the environment, they feel special. Seeing themselves amongst their peers and caregivers will make them feel as part of the group and add to their sense of belonging.

IDEAS: Making a scrapbook or photo journal for your child (individual and/or group). Having the photo books available for your child to look at and to share at school. Many children who are not yet speaking can use photos to share their message.



Nancy (Nutrition Coordinator) will be conducting food activities. Nutrition schedule have been scheduled for the upcoming 2023-2024 school year.

Activity dates will be included in your child's classroom weekly lesson plans starting September.





**Family Picture** 

#### **Reminders:**

All student parents, please provide Sally (Student Service Coordinator), a copy of your student ID.



# **BIRTHDAYS:**

Aria - Room 130 Lucas - Room 114

Paloma - Room 114

Aaron - Room 114

Alexander - Room 130

Isabella - Room 137

Teacher Alma

Teacher Alex

Mrs. Candace

asicsudhchilddevelopmentcenter.com